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 By order dated 24th January, 2012 a report was sought (from 

Principal Secretary, Health). Reminder was given on 13th December, 

2012. Till date no report has been received. The Commission feels that 

matter can be disposed of without the report of the concerned 

Department. The grievance was that there was non-availability of 

polio-vaccine in the district of Khagaria. I do not think that the state 

will refuse to make the vaccine available if it is not available. 

Therefore, the matter is disposed of with a direction to the Principal 

Secretary, Health Department to ensure that there is no scarcity and 

shortage of polio-vaccine in any district in the state of Bihar.  

A compliance report that the vaccine has been made available 

in every district shall be furnished to the Commission within four 

weeks. 
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